
 CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE 

citymanagersoffice@dover.de.us  

Effective March 23, 2020 

 

ALL City Offices are closed, this includes the Library and the Pitts Center. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes however due to COVID-19 the 

health and well being of our community and staff is our priority.  

We are still operating under refined scheduling to provide you with the services we 

have all come to expect and appreciate.  

Please check out the notice by departments for answers to questions you may 

have. 

It can be found under the Dover COVID-19 Info Page button located on the  

Emergency Notices page of our website. 

Thank you. 


